
Lihir International School Parents & Wantoks Committee 

LIS Canteen Feedback Form 

Hi Parents, 

Let us know how we can improve the canteen this year. We would like to hear what you think! Your 
response is confidential – please do not write your name on the form.  

 
Please complete and return to the school by Tuesday 7th March. 
 
ONE SURVEY RESPONSE ONLY IS REQUIRED FROM EACH SCHOOL FAMILY 

Food/Drink Options: 

What food and drink’s would you like to see on the menu? Fruit salad, sandwiches and wraps, salad, fruit 
smoothie’s etc. 

 

 

 

Cost of Food: 

What are your comments on the price for last year’s canteen? Comments on the price range. 

 

 

 

 

Top 3 Picks 

What are your top 3 picks from last years canteen menu? 

1.  

2.  

3.  

Other feedback: 

 

 

We are always open to new, healthy, fun ideas for our canteen. Please use this form for your feedback 
or direct via email to Lorna.Romaso@newcrest.com.au 

mailto:Lorna.Romaso@newcrest.com.au

